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Wednesday 8th November 2023 
 

Santa’s Hat Casting and Words to Learn 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Our auditions are now complete and we were amazed by the number of children who put 
themselves forward. The standard and confidence of all those who auditioned was extremely high 
this year but everyone did themselves proud. We would therefore like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for the support you gave them in preparation, especially when lives are so busy! 
 
We have now finished the very difficult job of allocating roles and those with speaking parts 
including the announcer and narrators will bring their lines home on Friday. If your child has not 
been allocated a speaking part, they will still have an integral role to play in our production and 
will get their moment to shine on stage. All children whether they have a speaking role or 
otherwise will have been told what part they will play on Friday. 
 
Rehearsals begin next week so if your child has lines to say, please remind them to bring them to 
school every day and help them to learn them as quickly as possible.  
 
We will email our costume request letter in due course. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Key Stage One Team 
 
 
 
 
 
                               


